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Dear Click here to enter recipient name.  

Seavington House - HAVE YOUR SAY on Design Options 
 
We are writing to you about our exciting proposals for new council homes at Seavington 
House. 
 
We last wrote to you in May 2020 to advise you that MacCreanor Lavington Architects had 
been appointed to design new home proposals for the site.  
 
The Design Team have developed two design options, which were presented to local ward 
Councillors and the Resident Project Group in December 2020. 
 
We’d like to hear your views, we have created a consultation website linked below so that 
you can review the two design options for the site and comment on which you prefer. 
 

Please visit: https://seavingtonhouse.commonplace.is/  
 
You will find Option A and Option B attached on the ‘Have your say’ tile as pictured below 
please kindly leave your comments on the questionnaire at the bottom of the webpage by 
Wednesday 10th March 2021. 
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If you do not have internet access and wish to be provided with a printed copy of the design 
options, please contact me on 0207 525 7360 by Wednesday 24th February 2021 and I 
will arrange to send you a copy by post, once you receive the hard copy by post and have 
had time to review, you can call me to select your preferred option and leave your comments 
by phone. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact me on the details overleaf. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Eishrhat Islam 
Project Officer  


